
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
 

 

Monday 16th January 2023 

 

 

Lavant area walk 
 

Dear parents/ carers,  

 

As part of our next learning journey, the Year 1s and 2s will be heading out into Lavant village for 

a learning walk. Our aim is to find out more about our local area: its physical and human 

geographical landmarks and some of its history.  

 

Our walk will take place on Tuesday 24th January. We will leave school at around 9.10am and 

return by 10.30. The children will need to have a waterproof coat and sturdy footwear. If it is 

raining or has been wet, then walking boots or wellies would be advisable.  

 

In addition to this, on Thursday 2nd February, the year 1s and 2s will be walking over to St Nicholas 

church to sketch the building. Again, we will be leaving at around 9.30 and returning by 10.30am.  

 

Both of these trips are covered by our “local visits form”.  

 

We do require 2 extra adults for both trips. If you are available please could you return the slip 

below stating which trip you can assist with.  

 

Many thanks for help. Pray that it stops raining! 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Mrs Jenkinson 

 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 

Lavant area walk 
 

 

I am available to help with a trip. 

 

Name: ……………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Please circle which trip you can assist with: 

 

 

Tuesday 24th January (9.10-10.30)    Thursday 2nd February (9.30-10.30) 

Lavant area walk                St Nicholas Church 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 

C.E. Primary School                          
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